SELECTMEN’S MEETING - November 26, 2012

Present: John Strasser, Dick Bielefield
Jennifer Gaudette

Guests:  Kim Cowles, Gordie Johnk, Chief Wentworth, John Colony
Correspondence was read and acted upon.
CHIEF WENTWORTH updated the board on the recent closing of a resident’s home.

KIM COWLES and GORDIE JOHNK met with the board to review the 2012 Lafayette
Recreation Budget and to discuss the 2013 proposed budget. They anticipate the 2012
budget will come in under expense. The committee is expecting a large participation in
the Adventure program for next year. The board has had to purchase a new sweeper for
the maintenance of the skating rink.

JOHN COLONY met with the Board in his position as Chairman of the Supervisor’s of
the Checklist. The Supervisor’s have voted to appoint William Pinney to the Office of
Town Auditor for the audit of the 2012 town records.

The DRA has monitored the 2011 cyclical work performed by Trumbull and Associates.
A report will be sent to both the assessor and the Town.

MR. BIELEFIELD made a motion to approve the minutes of November 19, 2012,
seconded by MR. STRASSER. The motion passed unanimously.

With no more business and no appointments before the Board, MR. STRASSER made a
motion to adjourn; seconded by MR. BIELEFIELD the meeting was adjourned at 6:30
PM. The next regular scheduled meeting will be on Monday, December 3, 2012 at the
Carolina Crapo Building at 6:00PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Jennifer P. Gaudette
Administrative Assistant



